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Hi John

Please accept this as correspondence inwards for the OC.

I know there has been typical DTE distraction, smoke and mirrors with 
DTE minutes being moved and password protected but I feel the issue 
regarding meeting notices reliably being delivered is important to meet 
legl requirements.

Going forward to meet legal requirements I recommend notices are sent 
out by post unless.

  * You can guarantee to the OC the members list you are using is
    accurate at the time of using it.
  * You can guarantee to the OC that contact details are correct for
    those listed on the members list.
  * You can guarantee to the OC that there are no issues with the
    dte.coop server and its settings with regards to email deliverability.

Can you provide these 3 guarantees to the OC?

Respectfully considering past dte.coop reliability I do not think you can.

--

Kind regards

Peter Tippett

P.O. Box 228
Batman Vitoria 3058

0438768500
email@petertippett.com.au


